
Bombas!

Do you know about Bombas? Well if you don't, here's the 411.
Launched in 2013, the founders learned that “socks are the #1 most
requested item in homeless shelters;” they decided to change that.
And THAT they did! We submitted our need and we now have the
following en route: extra small (Toddler/Youth 1.5-8.5), small (Youth
9-4, Women 4-7.5), medium (Women 7-11.5 & Men 6-9), Large
(Women 12+, Men 9.5-13) and Extra Large (Men 13+)

We are beyond grateful, smiling and believe in the Bombas vision,
mission and goals.

Learn more about their incredible company at bombas.com.

Venture into Volunteering Fair at the Dulles Expo Center
Wednesday, October 2, 2019 from 10am to 2pm

Fairfax 50+ invites you to meet representatives from county agencies
and community organizations who are in need of volunteers.

Get involved on site:

Sign up to be a volunteer
Donate blood to the American Red Cross
Bring nonperishable items for food drive

For more information, call (703) 324-5406, TTY 711, visit
fairfaxcounty.gov/OlderAdults or email:
VolunteerSolutions@fairfaxcounty.gov

Kids Summer Extravaganza

It was an awesome Saturday. While the moms shop, the kids play.
Thank you First Excel Title, LLC, Vienna Singing Princesses, Chris “Kris
Kringle” Welch for your awesome airbrush tattoos & Sterling Library
for helping with crafts and reading.

Thank you also to the volunteers from Fresh Anointing City of
Refuge, Loudoun Hunger Relief for your generosity and the FBI –
Federal Bureau of Investigation for being onsite to teach our kids
about forensic science.

There were lots of happy, smiling, laughing kids.

7x24 and WGB – Backpack and School Supplies Event

The 7x24 Exchange, DC Chapter, partnered with WGB and held a
backpack and school supply party in July. The 7x24 organization and
members purchased backpacks and school supplies for elementary
and middle/high school students.

Along with the necessary supplies, an inspirational note was hand
written and placed in over 60 backpacks for each child that will
receive through this program. This jump started the backpack/school
supplies donation drive for WGB who’s mission is to support women
and children in crises, and build their confidence and self-esteem.

Last year WGB provided 460 children from low‐income families
(most in shelters) with back to school supplies.

Young Professionals Committee’s Network Night

WGB’s Young Professionals, Carah and Gabrielle were at TopGolf this
week participating in Loudoun County Chamber of Commerce Young
Professionals Committee's network night.  Thank you LCCC for
spotlighting WGB!

Salesforce is a huge supporter of WGB and we thank you all for your
donations and volunteer time. It's so great to see you often. Thank
you for your backpack donations!

Our friends at Equinix invited us to speak at their town hall meeting
where they assembled 100 backpacks full of school supplies.

Big thanks to HITT Contracting Inc. for donating over 40 backpacks!
We appreciate your thinking of us and the kids!

Thank you to Co-Chairs Colin May, Kelly McNerney and the entire
Young Professionals Committee of the Greater Reston Chamber of
Commerce for the back to school donation drive held at Crooked
Run Brewing last week.

Here are some of the groups that have donated school supplies to
WGB this year:

Greater Reston Chamber of Commerce Young Professionals
Committee
Carashot
HITT
Equinix
Network for Good
Salesforce
Van Metre Homes
PEG LLC
7x24 DC Exchange Committee
Pulte Group
Burn Boot Camp Ashburn
Karen Sparks & Associates
Troop 533 Scout Peter

Thank you to volunteers from Leidos, Young Men's Service League,
National Charity League, Inc. and Reston Chamber of Commerce!
The warehouse and store look great!

Leidos

Young Men’s Service League

National Charity League

Greater Reston Chamber of Commerce

Thank you to Volkswagen for volunteering at WGB! What a fun
bunch! And, lots accomplished!

What fun with Verizon! Your eagerness to help and do whatever you
could while you were us was much appreciated. Thanks for helping
us tell our story.

Thank you to these case managers from Healthy Families Fairfax
for touring WGB. Our referral partners always leave learning a few
new things! If you are a referral partner, volunteer, donor, or
someone looking to learn more about us- please reach out for a
tour! You can email us at info@womengivingback.org.

Thank you to the Sugar Ladies for your toiletries donation and hope
you had a very happy birthday, Donna!

2018 Annual
Report

Our 2018 annual report is
available!

Read it here

WGB is Hiring!
Women Giving Back is
seeking a full-time Program
Operations Manager to join
the organization’s team.

View the position description

Kids’ Clothing
Needed!
We are running low on kids
clothes of all sizes and
gender. Please consider
going through your kids’
closets and bagging up
what may be too small for
them.

Find drop off locations

Halloween
Costume Drive
WGB will be collecting
Halloween costumes
through September to
distribute during our
October stores.

New costumes packaged
together are preferred.

Homebuying
incentives to WGB
supporters!
HomeBridge will make a
donation of $250 to WGB
with every loan closing.

see details

“It's not how much
we give but how

much love we put
into giving.”

– Mother Teresa

Amazon Smile

Support women giving back
by shopping at Amazon
smile. When you shop at
Amazon smile, Amazon will
donate to Women Giving
Back. Support us every time
you shop.

Donate Your Old
Cell Phones
Bring your inactive cell
phone to WGB on any
donation day. (no
accessories, chargers, etc.
please)

 

Volunteer
Opportunities

Would your group or
company like to volunteer
with us? Click here or
contact us at (703) 554-
9386 to schedule.

Sorting/Organizing –
Wednesday, August 7th
from 4:00-6:00pm

Store/Warehouse Helper –
Friday, August 9th from
4:00-7:00pm

Store/Warehouse Helper –
Saturday, August 10th from
8:30am-10:30am

Store/Warehouse Helper –
Saturday, August 10th from
8:30am-1:00pm

Store/Warehouse Helper –
Saturday, August 10th from
10:30am-1:00pm

Store/Warehouse Helper –
Thursday, August 15th from
2:30-5:00pm

Store/Warehouse Helper –
Saturday, August 17th from
8:30am-10:30am

Store/Warehouse Helper –
Saturday, August 17th from
8:30am-1:00pm

Store/Warehouse Helper –
Saturday, August 17th from
10:30am-1:00pm

Store/Warehouse Helper –
Tuesday, August 20th from
9:30am-12:30pm

Store/Warehouse Helper –
Thursday, August 22nd
from 9:00am-12:00pm

Keep the
Reviews Coming!

Help us make even more of
a difference in our
community. The more
reviews, the more potential
donors and volunteers see
what we're up to. It's easy
and only takes 3 minutes!
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